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 A WARM 
 WELCOME! 
 Thank you to everyone for the 
 warm welcome that I have 
 received as I joined the 
 Methacton School District. 
 I have enjoyed exploring the 
 community and getting to know 
 all of the members that make up 
 Methacton. 
 I have a lot of people that I still 
 anticipate meeting and look 
 forward to the continued 
 opportunities to connect with 
 everyone. As stated in my report 
 to our School Board, I am 
 beginning with our school 
 district leaders. 
 It is my hope to meet you in the 
 future. 

 Warmest regards, 
 Ms. Washington 

 BOARD REPORT 

 September 27, 2022 I shared my 
 first report to the board. My 
 report was a brief summary of 
 what I have been doing this past 
 month and an introduction to 
 some initiatives I will be 
 supporting this academic year. 
 The month of September has 
 been dedicated to learning more 
 about the school district and 
 introductions with each of our 
 building principals. I also have 
 spent time at the Counselor 
 Department meetings. Coming 
 up will be meetings with our 

 Special Education supervisors 
 and the Special Education 
 Alliance; as the district moves 
 towards inclusive practices. 
 In my role, I will also be 
 participating in the plans to 
 bring Trauma Informed Care 
 to the district, which includes 
 staff and student wellness. 
 I am looking forward to 
 continued work to bring 
 Equity, Belonging, and a 
 positive school climate to the 
 district to ensure an 
 exceptional experience for all. 

 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Special Education Alliance Meeting 
 10/20/2022 at 7:30pm 

 Regular Board Meeting 
 10/25/2022 at 7:00pm 

 OUR NEXT AREA 
 OF FOCUS 
 I  look forward to the 
 continued opportunities to 
 meet with more district 
 leaders in the month of 
 October. 
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